
8th February 2019 

In English, we have completed our poems about George’s Marvellous Medicine.  The children 

have enjoyed the opportunity to read their poems to the class.  They practised projecting 

their voices, using expression and speaking clearly. 

 

 

 

 

 

In art, the children have been learning about different painting styles and have explored the 

work of Picasso.  

   

 

This week we have also been lucky enough to have a visit from the South Gloucestershire 

Road Safety team.  They talked to the children about the Green Cross Code and the 

importance of wearing a seat belt in the car and a helmet on your bike.   

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

Homework is due on Thursday 14th February and will be shared with parents on this day from 

3pm-3.20pm.  

Please sign and return Berkley Castle trip forms. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 


